
Date:  March 4, 2004 
 
 

STATEMENT TO THE FCC 
 

Reference CKE-JUE-410F 
                  EA768015 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
It has come to my attention that the JRC’s application for type approval on 
the above referenced product will require two waivers.  In order to allow for 
ample time to gain these waivers, JRC is requesting a deference period from 
the standard 60 days provided to respond to a request from the FCC for 
information.  Your understanding in this matter is greatly appreciated.  
Please feel free to contact me personally if you should have any problems or 
questions. 
 
With Best Regards, 
 
 
Eric D’Ancicco 
High Seas Service Coordinator 
Japan Radio Company 
ericd@jrcamerica.com 
206-654-5644  XT 202 


